
 

          WELCOME to LEOH 
     Fellowship Hall, Bellaire UMC                             

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEOH Questions?  Contact Ken at ken@bethanyumc.org or 713-664-5740.  If you need to contact the Bellaire UMC office, call 713-666-2167.  And check our website leohtexas.org 

LEOH (Life Enrichment of Houston)                                                                        
April 7, 2022 Newsletter 

Welcome, New LEOH Members!   
Registration is still being finalized; however, once completed, the names of our new members                                                          

will be included in a future newsletter.   
We hope that those of you who are new to LEOH are feeling welcomed, and are enjoying what LEOH has to offer! 

    TODAY’S SPEAKERS 
 
 

 10:00 a.m.  WHAT’S UP HOUSTON:  Debbie Posso, Executive Director, Senior Rides and More, will discuss the  
interfaith coalition of churches and faith-based organizations whose main goal is to assist the elderly with transportation  
to promote independent senior living.  

 11:00 a.m. TOWN HALL:  Chris Tomlinson, Writer and Columnist, Houston Chronicle, will discuss his current thoughts 
on topics such as energy and climate change, and his new book Forget the Alamo:  The Rise and Fall of an American Myth. 

LUNCH AND AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES  
 
 

11:55 a.m.  WEEKLY LUNCH DRAWING (Fellowship Hall)   
       On the first Thursday that a member attends, they will add their name to the LEOH bowl upon arrival that 
  morning.  Each Thursday, the lucky person whose name is drawn will enjoy a free lunch.      

12:00 p.m.  LUNCH (Fellowship Hall) 
       Enjoy a special lunch today—Taco Salad with chicken or beef fajita meat,  
  plus a drink and dessert.  All for $10. 
12:45 p.m.  SOCIAL BRIDGE (Fellowship Hall) coordinator Jean Vorhaben 
1:00 p. m.   YEAR-ROUND BRIDGE (Room 131) coordinator Pat Roberts  
1-3:30 p.m. WATERCOLOR PAINTING (Room 122) instructor Marie Schaer   
1-1:50 p.m. SPANISH CLASS (Room 123) instructor Maura Rodriguez 

     NEXT WEEK:  April 14, 2022  

10:00 a.m. WHAT’S UP HOUSTON:  J Hunter Todd, Chair and Founding Director, 55th Annual Worldfest Houston, will 
talk about the history of the oldest independent Film Festival in the world, and its effect on many important film makers.  

11:00 a.m. TOWN HALL:  Ann Balthazar, Regional Disaster Preparedness Manager, American Red Cross, presents an 
overview of both the American Red Cross, and home fire safety.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

LEOH member Tammy Landry married Darrell Wall this past Saturday! 

Ukrainian Refugee Relief 
LEOH is making a donation to Interfaith Ministries, to assist in their efforts in  
successfully relocating and settling Ukrainian refugees in the Houston area. 

 

Are You Ready for Your 2nd Booster Shot? 
Randall’s may provide Moderna vaccines at LEOH in the near future, if enough members express interest.   

Please notify Ken if you want to get the shot, and then stay tuned for the date!   
The CDC says that anyone who received the Pfizer vaccine may receive a Moderna booster.                         

 

LEOH Member Care Coordinator  
   Remember, Jean Kopp will send a card to a LEOH member or their family, upon request.   

Contact Jean at 713-665-7210. 



 

            

                          
   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

   
 

LEOH Trips — Trip Coordinator Ann Fairchild                            
 

Upcoming:  Wednesday, April 20th:  Edith Moore Nature Sanctuary.    
Ann has shared details by email.  You may contact her at fairann@sbcglobal.net or 281-686-1325.  

Remember, you can check out the details/pictures of previous trips as well as other LEOH activities at our leohtexas.org website!                 

 
 

Book/Magazine/Puzzle Exchange and Suggestion Box  
 

Borrow a book or puzzle, and return when done; keep what you choose from a selection of items such as greeting cards and               
magazines. The suggestion box is your opportunity to anonymously share your thoughts on LEOH, including trip,                                     

speaker, or topic suggestions.   

LEOH March 31 MEMORIES  

Gayle Goddard discussed the how and why                   

of   decluttering.  Want to find out more                         

or schedule a decluttering?                                                                       

Go to her website:  clutterfairyhouston.com 

Do you own a reliable car?  Are you a safe driver?  Do you 

like to help those in need?  Then HGA needs you!                       

Bob Joyce gave us information on how to help patients.     

To find out much more about HGA, go to their website:                         

houstongroundangels.org                                                            

or contact LEOH member/HGA driver Vickie Fella at                 

vickiefella@sbcglobal.net 

Serious bridge players also like to have fun! 

Maura and her students enjoy Spanish class. 

Marie and her students are planning 

and working on their current                    

artistic  endeavors. 


